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Teacher Information Meeting

● An informational meeting was held for teachers on Sept. 25

● 30 folks have expressed interest 

● An application was developed to identify 3-4 teachers to help 

design and prepare for Campbell School of Innovation’s 

opening in 8/18

o These are due by October 9

● Applications and interviews for the instructional program are 

planned for after the first of the year 

o We anticipate needing about 12 teachers for the first year.



Facilities Planning

▶ The architects have provided interactive plans and 

we will be able to use these to demonstrate 

elements of the new school

▶ Interior furnishings 
▶ Visited some sites that use flexible furnishing

▶ Met with our furniture broker and will work with our 

furnishing team to ensure quality and price meet our 

needs



Marketing

▶ We will be working with Design in Mind for branding, website and 

other marketing collaterals

▶ Sent a proposal to the Stanford D-school K-12 Lab Network to 

partner with us on this endeavor for mutual benefit 

▶ Train staff in design thinking processes and mindsets  

▶ Facilitate two or three planning meetings in the spring

▶ Coach staff and leadership as needed

▶ Visit sites to offer feedback and ideas for iteration through the first 

year


